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All of our Pupil Premium students are entitled to the following key pieces of support.
These interventions are aimed at improving our students’ progress and attainment
throughout their time on campus, culminating in outcomes that match those of their
non PP peers.

● KS3 Science revision guides in Y7
● A scientific calculator at an appropriate point during KS3
● English Literature GCSE revision guides, beginning in Y9
● Personal copies of GCSE English Literature Texts in Y9/10
● All revision guides at KS4
● Exam and revision packs in Y7, Y10 and Y11
● Support with all curriculum related trips
● Support for engagement with extra curricular activities
● Exemption from ADT contribution at KS3
● A GCSE Art pack
● Support with music tuition for GCSE Music and Performing Arts students
● Support with cooking ingredients at KS3 and 4
● Support with the costs of participation in the National Citizens Service

programme

FAQs

Will other students know that my daughter/son is on the pupil premium list?

No, not unless a student chooses to discuss it.  We don’t believe that being on the
PP list is something to be embarrassed about - but we recognise that teenagers may
feel differently.  We are discreet in our dealings with students and want only to
support our PP students and families.



Will my daughter/son feel singled out in class?

No.  All teachers are aware of the students on the current PP list, but will not refer to
this in class.  However staff will be monitoring their PP students’ attainment and
progress very closely so that we can address underachievement promptly.

All resources listed above are given to PP students discreetly.   Trips and visits are
paid for online and so any discounts will remain private.

How do you spend the PP funding?

The money is spent on supporting the academic attainment and progress of students
and we use the latest research to determine the interventions that we fund.  A full
breakdown can be found in the Pupil Premium Strategy Document.  (Add link)

Is the money spent equally on all PP students?

No.  The money is given to the school to support students who are not making
appropriate progress. Therefore all PP students are given the resources outlined
above, but more is spent on those students who are underachieving against their
academic targets.  This is in line with government guidelines.

What if I am struggling to pay for transport or uniform?

Support with transport and uniform costs are not part of the standard offer we make.
However if you would like to discuss this further then please contact us.

Who do I contact if I need more information?

We are here to offer support for our students and their families, so if you have any
concerns whatsoever, please do not hesitate to contact us on the numbers listed
below -

Ms Kathryn Lee - 0116 287 9921 ext 225 - email klee@brookvalegroby.com
Mrs Tracy Moore - 0116 287 9921 ext 241 - email tmoore@brookvalegroby.com


